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Weather 
Temperature: 37.4ºF 
Precipitation: 40% 
Humidity: 93% 
Scattered Flurries 
 

 

Farmer 
Leaves 
Greensboro 
What use to be the 
farmers land, now 
lays empty showing no 
signs of ever holding 
fields and livestock. 
 
Rather than remaining 
in Greensboro, the 
farmer pulled up 
roots and moved on 
after a dispute over 
a sign he had placed 
outside his gates. 

Elusive 
Farmers 
Market 
Excitement built as 
citizens of 
Greensboro followed 
careful constructed 
bill boards on each 
street corner leading 
them towards the 
promise of fresh 
farm goods. 
 
Many wondered what 
items would be 
available, what fruits 
and vegetables were in 
season and if you are 
like me, you had 
already planned out 
what meals would 
tickle the pallet. 
 
Unfortunately the trail 
led only to the empty 
lot that made many 
chuckle as they 
noticed the growing 
crowd. 

Infant found in 
State Troopers 
Parking Lot 
 
At some point during 
the day a small child, 
no older than a year 
wondered into the 
parking lot of the 
State Troopers. From 
here she was taken 
over to the Family 
Connections Centre 
and looked after by 
Col. Benelli. 
 
The little one is now in 
the care of Amy 
Pond and her foster 
home Truehaven until a 
home can be found 
for the little one. 
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The sign that could be 
found all over the 
city.  

 

 
Welcome 
Party & 
Mischievous 
Children 
Dr. Fenwick Cole 
invited everyone in 
Greensboro over to 
his home to welcome 
the newest edition to 
his medical team. Dr. 
Kaiya and her 
daughter Skylor were 
welcomed by those 
who attended. Soon 
everyone was dancing, 
chatting and enjoying 
the delicious baked 
goods that Fire Chief 
Quinny brought with 
her.        
 
As the party wound 
down many headed 

 

Greensboro 
Ballpark 
Curiosity filled the 
gathering crowd as 
they watched a small 
team of workers 
reshape the old farm 
into something new. As 
they watched, the 
crowd grew and the 
chatter focused on 
what would be held in 
the empty lot. 
 
You could feel the 
excitement as those 
who gazed at the 
work being done, 
realized that the 
building crew was 
building a baseball field. 

 

 

for home or to their 
jobs. I made my way 
back home, only to 
find Heda and 
Tuesday in flames. 
Fear and panic filled 
my very core. Fire 
Chief Quinny arrived 
and spoke with the 
girls about what they 
were doing. 

 
Turns out, the pair 
were playing a trick 
with an item they had 
obtained while at 
camp. 
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A Moose and a 
Deer? 
Rumors around 
Greensboro lately are 
that more wildlife 
have become 
attracted to our fair 
city. This time we 
have a moose and a 
deer taking up 
residency in various 
locations around 
Greensboro. 
 
I personally have not 
found these two 
majestic creatures, 
but have seen 
pictures of the pair. I 
have also heard of 
our young ones trying 
to feed them various 
forms of human 
foods. 
 
I cannot stress enough 
the importance of not 
feeding our local 
wildlife. Now I wonder 
what animal will call 
Greensboro next. 

 

 

 

Family 
Connection 
Grand Opening 
The building was 
complete. The interior 
decor was in place. 
Children's play 
structures had been 
built. Ad boards were 
put upon the walls. The 
invitation sent out. 
 
Greensboro's citizens 
once again gathered 
to celebrate the 
grand opening of the 
Family Connections 
Centre, a vision of 
Mira's to help connect 
individuals looking for 
children, parents or 
life partners. 
 
Mira hosted a 
celebration full of 
trivia, food and 
activities for the 
young and young at 
heart to enjoy. Paired 
with great music that 
kept everyone on 
their feet dancing and 
singing.  

Walking Trail 
Construction again 
resumed once more 
as a building in 
Greensboro was 
demolished. In its place, 
our groundskeeper 
and a small crew 
worked planted large 
trees, various wild 
flowers, constructed 
a path and added in 
other various items. 
 
Their end goal was to 
create a walking trail 
that can be enjoyed 
by couples or those 
looking for the 
perfect picture to 
adorn their walls. 

Greensboro’s 
Got Talent 
February 8 at 4pm 

Want to participate? 

Have questions? See 

Mira Lynn McKinley 
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Greensboro 
Pranksters 
It would seem as 
Greensboro has found 
some bored youth 
have taken to finding 
a form of 
entertainment that 
only they could find 
amusing. 
 
Many citizens were 
greeted by a flaming 
bag on their front 
step tonight. The 
pranksters may have 
been amused but the 
unfortunate home 
owners were not. The 
fire was not 
welcomed and neither 
was the stench 
coming from within 
the brown bags. 
 
Hopefully the 
pranksters will be 
caught and taught the 
error in the choice 
of entertainment. 

Happy 
Birthday! 
Happy birthday to all 
of you who have or 
had birthdays in 
February! 

 

Seeking 
Employment? 
Several departs are 
seeking like-minded 
individuals to join their 
ranks. 

- Fire and Rescue 
- Oregon State 

Police 
- Legal 

Department 
- Newspaper 

See each department 
for more information 
and an application. 

 

 

Golly, Miss 
Molly 
Is here to answer all 
your questions. 

Send your letter to 
the Gazette to be 
answered. 

Support Your 
Local Vendors 

- Le Bistro 
- Scarlett’s Shop 
- {Lil Big Me} 
- Styles N’ Smiles 

Salon and Spa 
- Pinkies Place 
- Rasman Grocer 

Cooking Store 
- Jasmyn’s Treasures 
- Happy Blossom 

Captures 
- Spoiled Angels and 

Brats 

Letters to the 
Editor 
The Gazette 
welcomes all questions, 
comments and 
feedback concerning 
what you read in the 
paper. 

 

 


